
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Friday 14 June 2024 

Highlights from this week 

This week we have been sequencing events 
and activities using the words; first, next 

and then.  

We have also worked hard to notice and 
correct an error in a repeating pattern.  

We have enjoyed taking part in 
storytelling and music sessions.  

We have also been working hard to link 
numerals and amounts.  

Next week in Cherry 
class 

We are going to learn 
about different explorers. 

We will take part in whole 
school events to celebrate 

the Arts. 

We will also play games to 
help our phonics skills. We 

will listen hard for the 
initial sounds at the 

beginning of words and oral 
blend cvc words.  

   

 

Junk Modelling 

Thank you!  

Thank you for bringing in your recyclable 
packaging. Please can you carry on!  Items that are 

useful are: clean yoghurt pots, plastic bottles, 
plastic milk bottles or kitchen roll tubes.   

We really appreciate it.  

Polite request  

Children are welcome to bring a comforter into school and this can be kept in 
their school bag or in their school draw, however, other toys especially small 

ones should stay safely at home. Toys that are made of small parts are not safe 
for children in our setting as they pose a choking hazard. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

https://padlet.com/kat
ysexton/children-
centre-timetable-
5u5gfm8hd28xzlaf 

 


